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Completed Activities 

A stakeholder meeting was held June 9, 2005 to discuss the affected adjacent service roads, both east 
and west of Highway 2. 

Two public information sessions were held for the Stoney Trail Expansion Project May 4 & 5, 2005. 
Approximately 800 people attended the events, where information was presented regarding 
interchange design and construction schedule.   

Project Status for August 2005 

The contract for earthworks and embankments in the Nose Creek Valley was released for tender in 
July and will close in August.  

Construction is expected to begin in September. 

Next Steps 

Detour grading is scheduled to begin late summer or early fall 2005. 

Construction Information 

There will be several stages to the construction of this project. Stage 1 involves the realignment of 
Barlow Trail, east of Deerfoot Trail, to facilitate bridge construction.   

Once the bridges are complete, Stage 2 will be implemented. At this time, northbound and southbound 
traffic along Deerfoot Trail will be detoured over the new bridges, and Barlow Trail will remain on its 
new alignment. 

Information on subsequent stages will be provided in future updates.  

 

 

 

 

For more information on this project please call (403) 716-8198 or email 
stoney_interchanges@stantec.com. 


